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THE GOOD SHEPHERD P.S. SUMMER SCHOOL
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FORM
The Department of Education will this summer, in the light of the recent school closures, offer a short spell for some pupils to come back in to school for a period of 1 or 2 weeks.
Originally it was thought that the dates for this Summer School would be in July, however for the benefit of everyone it was decided that it would run closer to the children’s return for the school term, therefore the dates for this will now be:
Weeks beginning Monday 3rd August 2020 & Monday 10th August 2020
The school will run Monday – Friday on both weeks from 10am – 1pm and will be managed by a Senior Staff member and the children will be taught by one of the school’s teaching staff (not necessarily the children’ s own teacher).
The work will be appropriate to the children’s level and for those children keen to take the Entrance Tests for Grammar Schools later in the year, there will be work which will help in preparation for this too.  Priority will initially be given to children going into Primary 7.
A light healthy snack will be served through the day but school meals will not be available.
All children attending will be expected to follow the new COVID related guidelines around hygiene, movement around the school and social distancing.  
In order for the school to manage the efficient supervision of the children for the Summer School we must insist that this form is completed and returned to doneill514@c2kni.net before 3.00 pm on Friday 3rd July 2020.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Child’s Name ________________________________________Class _________________________
I wish for my child to attend The Good Shepherd Summer School for the week beginning (please tick one or both boxes)
Monday 3rd August 2020 
Monday 10th August 2020 

Parent’s Name _____________________________________________
Parent’s email ______________________________________________

Whilst every effort will be made to facilitate parents’ wishes, if demand is greater there may be a necessity to limit your child’s summer school experience to one week rather than two.  We will inform you by email on or before Friday 10th July 2020.
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